
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/3/2011 2:10:04 PM 
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Michelle Cooke 

(michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Oh boy! 

People smell gas everywhere these days. 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 2:05 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Michelle Cooke 
Subject: Oh boy! 

Gas scare over, Lowell High students back in class 

Jill Tucker, Chronicle Staff Writer 

Monday, October 3, 2011 

(10-03) 13:26 PDT SAN FRANCISCO — Students at San Francisco's Lowell High 
School are back in class after being evacuated this morning in response to a "light" 
gas smell at the campus, school district officials said. 

All students were evacuated safely from the school at 1101 Eucalyptus Drive at about 
11:15 a.m. as administrators called Pacific Gas and Electric Co. 

District and PG&E officials conducted a safety check using "sophisticated leak-
detection equipment," said PG&E spokesman Joe Molica. 

No gas leak was found and the smell dissipated. Students returned to class at about 
12:15 p.m. 

E-mail Jill Tucker at itucker@sfchronicle.com. 

http://sfaate. corn/cqj-bin/articie. cai?f=/c/a/2011/10/03/BA GN1LCQUT.DTL 
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